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Happy National Story Telling 
Week! It has been lovely to 
see lots of reading around 
school this week, and 
especially to see classes 
buddying up with younger 
year groups to support with 
word reading and 
comprehension skills. Want to read more 
stories at home to celebrate the week? Visit 
our Virtual Library to access interactive 
nursery rhymes, traditional tales and children’s 
favourites on your phone, tablet or computer. 
Adults can read these with children, or 
children can select the “Read To Me” option to 
hear audiobooks at home. How many can you 
read this term? 

We also had the pleasure of watching Willow 
Class’ Assembly this Thursday: Year 5 were full 
of knowledge, confidence and humour and it 
was great to see lots of parents enjoying this 
showcase of all of their recent learning! A full 
Willow Class update will follow in next week’s 
issue.

Read on for a round-up from around school 
this week…

Chris Butler
Headteacher

With a new month, it’s 
time to celebrate a 
new author! Delilah 
from Willow Class
(Year 5) would like to 
nominate 
the author M.G. 
Leonard as February’s 
author of the month, because she has really 
loved reading the 'Twitch' series of books and 
says, “The 'Adventures on Trains' series in 
collaboration with Sam Sedgman is full of lots 
of gripping action and adventure.” 

M. G. Leonard writes mostly about animals, 
fantasy and magic. She has made up stories 
since she was a little girl, but back then adults 
called them lies or tall tales and she didn't 
write them down. As a grown up, she has 
written stories about fantastical beetles, 
beautiful birds and thrilling train rides. Her 
books have been translated into over forty 
languages and won many awards. She is the 
vice president of the insect charity Buglife, and 
a founding author of Authors4Oceans.Some of 
M. G. Leonard’s bestsellers include: Beetle 
Boy, The Ice Children and 

The Tale of a 
Toothbrush. 
Delilah highly 
recommends 
her writing to 
everyone!

Author of 
the Month

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100086342798067
https://twitter.com/GirtonGlebePS
https://www.instagram.com/girton_glebe_primary_school/
https://girtonglebe.com/virtual-library/


Celebration Assembly
Well done to all of the children below who 
earned a certificate in this week’s celebration 
assembly! 

Ash - Amelia & Theo
Maple - Frankie & Joseph
Birch - Eleanor & Thomas 
Lime - Defne & Arhtur Wi
Cherry - Bethany & Vera
Willow - Olesia & Joon Joon
Oak - Francesco & McKinley

Maple Class Update
Maple Class has kicked off the year with an 
abundance of energy and enthusiasm, 
creating an atmosphere of genuine excitement 
in our classroom! Here's a sneak peek into 
some of the fantastic activities that have 
captured our attention so far this term:

English Adventures: Immersed in our English 
lessons, Maple Class has been captivated by 
the enchanting world of "Lost & Found." In 
celebration of National Storytelling Week, the 
children are currently weaving their own 
imaginative tales inspired by the adventures in 
the book. It has been wonderful to witness 
their creativity and storytelling skills flourish!

Geography Exploration: Embarking on a 
fascinating journey through our planet Earth, 
Maple Class has delved into understanding 
both human and physical features, exploring 
maps, and mastering directional language. 
Each child has also taken on the task of 
designing their own maps, envisioning and 
shaping their dream cities.

Artistic Expressions: In Art, Maple Class has 
been learning all about printmaking, 
experimenting with different techniques. The 
children have showcased their artistic talents 
and cultural appreciation by creating stunning 
Rangoli-inspired prints and, in the coming 
weeks, we will be turning our sights to other 
cultural patterns from around the world. We're 
all very excited to see all the masterpieces that 
will be created. 

IB Update 
This week, the focus of our staff meeting was 
to start developing the ‘Central Ideas’ to our 
half-termly themes, or projects. Each theme 
has a summary, which includes the key 
elements which need to be covered across the 
school; this helps us to create our Central 
Idea.  A Central Idea is a statement which will 
provide guidance for the learning over each 
theme, or unit of inquiry. Whilst they need to 
be broad and timeless, we are also keen for 
these to be engaging for students and be 
globally significant. 

Some examples of Central Ideas linked to the 
theme of ‘How the World Works’ so far 
include: ‘Forces and movement can cause a 
process of cause and effect’ and ‘Our local 
area is influential in the world’s use of 
technology’. 

As we continue to develop our curriculum, we 
will constantly reflect on these Central Ideas 
and adapt them if needed.

https://girtonglebe.com/curriculum/pyp/


Red
House 190

Yellow
House 206

Green
House 168

Blue
House 217

House Points 
Well done to this week’s House of The Week: 
Blue House! Here are this week’s scores:







CALL US: 01223 728 118
EMAIL US:

CHILDANDFAMILYCENTRE.CITY@CAMBRIDGESHIRE.GOV.UK

Incredible Years course (5-11yrs)
Group Triple P Teens (Teen to 16yrs)
Stepping Stones (additional needs

up to 12yrs)

For more info on the course content

and to register your interest, 
scan the QR code or
contact us on the below 
email/number.



Upcoming Dates 
6th February
Year 5&6 Girls’ Football Competition 

12th February
St Andrew’s Church Assembly 

15th February
Year 4 Bushcraft Adventure Visit

16th February
Last Day of Half-Term

19th – 23rd February
Half-Term

5th March
Year 5&6 Careers Fair @ Cambridge Regional 
College 

7th March
World Book Day

11th March – 15th March
Assessment Week

12th March
Author Visit (Matt Dickinson)

14th March, 15:30
Year 6 SATs Information Session

15th March
Red Nose Day

19th March
Parents’ Evening

20th March
Year 5 Easter Cracked @ Girton Baptist Church 

21st March
Parents’ Evening

26th March, 14:00
Year 3&4 Production

26th March, 15:30
Year 5 Norfolk Lakes Information Session

28th March, 09:00
Year 3&4 Production

28th March
Last Day of Term


